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Collin Roehner

From: Baldwyn English
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 8:07 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Docket #160021

Good morning, 
                        
On Monday, November 28th, this office received a phone call from Joyce Wasserman of Coca Beach, requesting that the 
commissioners vote down any rate increase for FPL. 
 
Baldwyn R. English, Jr. 
Chief Advisor, Office of Commissioner Ronald Brisé 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Tel: 850-413-6034 
Fax: 850-413-6035 
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